
December 18th Pajama Day! Wear your favorite 

P.J.s to school!! 

December 19th Family Potluck 10:30-11:30 

Merry Christmas! 

School Closed: December  24th & 25th (Winter Camp available December 26th-28th)  

School Closed: December 31st & 1st   (Winter Camp available January 2nd-4th)     

 

Brrr! It’s December! Please encourage your child to make wise choices 
when dressing in the morning. Pack 
those shorts and summer dresses 
away!  

We will be introducing our 
Composer and Artist studies 
beginning with Franz Josef Hayden 
and Pablo Picasso. We will explore 
Holiday Celebrations around the 
World. 

 

Be on the look out for our “December Family Potluck” sign-up. Please 
share a dish that is your family’s tradition for this time of year. Come 
Parents and bring your child’s siblings for an early lunch in room 4 on 
Wednesday, Dec. 19th beginning at 10:30-11::30 a.m.! 

Miss Christine & Miss Rikki 

December Newsletter Room 4  
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

 

This is an example of some of 

the great writing work being 

done in our classroom!    


